DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, GURGAON
(For classes VII to X)

CIR/306/P/2018-19

15" January’19
Dear Parents,

Wishing vou all a Happy New Year!

The United Nations Information Centre (UNIC) and Nordic Consult Group (NCG) is organizing an
Environment Base Camp from 8" April to 14™ April 2019 in Copenhagen, Denmark. The objective of

the camp is to conduct a study on Renewable Energy and Water Resource Management in Denmark and
India.

The school always encourages participation in initiatives to educate youth to become informed global
citizens. Believing that young people can play valuable leadership role in accomplishing goals of
Sustainable Development, we would like our students to represent the school in this International
Forum. This would be the Second Global Environmental Camp in collaboration with UNIC as 20
students along with 2 teachers represented our school in the DWF Environment Base Camp held from
15" April’18 to 217 April’18 at Copenhagen, Denmark organized by Danish Water Forum and Nordic
Consult.

The seven day trip includes the following:

s Visit to Danish High School and Danish homes.
e Interaction with Danish students and Case Study on Renewable Energy in Denmark and India.

s Visit to Danish Water Forum Headquarters and Case Study on Integrated Water Resource
Management.

e Introduction to Aqua Republica- Environment Management Game.

e Wisit to Waste Segregation Facility in Copenhagen and Case Study on Solid Waste Management.
e Sightseeing Tour of Copenhagen

= Visit to Malmo, Sweden

The cost per student would be ¥ 1,57.500/- (This will include GST, airfare ,visa charges, travel
insurance, sightseeing, entry fee, local transportation, accommodation on sharing basis , all meals)
1" installment: - ¥1, 00,000/~ + GST by 15" February’19

~nd

2™ installment: - ¥57,500/- + GST by 15" March’19

I you would like your ward to be a part of this enriching experience, please send a confirmation mail at
sapnadhawan(@dpsgurgaon.org

We look forward to your ward’s participation in making this trip a great success.

With best wishes

Gw}“ﬁf"'

Aditi Misra
Director Principal



